
 

 
NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF AN URGENT KEY 
DECISION BY THE LEADER (Published 9 August 2020) 
 

In accordance with paragraphs 9 and 10 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) 
(Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012, the Council hereby gives 
notice of an urgent Key Decision which the Leader intends to consider. 
 

If you have any queries on this Key Decisions List, please contact Katia Neale  or by e-mail to 
katia.neale@lbhf.gov.uk 

 
 

Decision to 
be Made by  
 
 

Date of 
Decision-
Making 
Meeting and 
Reason 

Proposed Key Decision 
 
Most decisions are made in 
public unless indicated below, 
with the reasons for the 
decision being made in private. 
 

Lead Executive 
Councillor(s), Wards 
Affected, and officer 
to contact for further 
information or 
relevant documents 
 

Documents to 
be submitted to 
Cabinet  
(other relevant 
documents may 
be submitted) 
 

Leader 
 

17 Aug 2020 
 

PCC Recommendations 
 
The decision relates to approving 
the formal response to the 
recommendations made by the 
Policing and Crime Commission. 
 
Reasons for Urgency   

   
The resident-led Policing and 
Crime 
Commission (PCC) was created a
s part of H&F’s commitment to do 
things with residents, not to 
them. A huge amount of work has 
gone into the final report of the 
PCC and it comes at a time of 
substantial change. The response 
to these recommendations 
requires urgent approval to ensure 
that the work to deliver the 
commitments aligns with the 
Council’s wider organisational 
planning and transformation 
agenda.   
  

 

 
A detailed report 
for this item will be 
available at least 
five working days 
before the date of 
the meeting and 
will include details 
of any supporting 
documentation 
and / or 
background 
papers to be 
considered. 
 

Reason: 
Affects 2 or 
more wards 
 

Ward(s): 
All Wards 
 

Contact officer: 
Matthew Hooper 
Tel: 07450 964 681 
Matthew.Hooper@lbhf.gov.u
k 

 
 
 
 
 
 


